16/02/2021 Email - Planning Admin - Outlook

Re: Planning Application 21/00351/LDC - more information is needed

Mike Lane |

Mon 15/02/2021 10:40

To: Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

[ﬂJ 1 attachments (13 KB)
Planning_Let_21_00351_LDC_1.docx;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Many thanks for this and | confirm that | am content with your proposal.
| also attach a letter providing my supporting evidence.

Regards,

Mike

From: planningadmin@hart.gov.uk <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 February 2021 09:40

To

Subject: Planning Application 21/00351/LDC - more information is needed

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application further,
we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.
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